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And Finally… 

School returns on Monday 22nd February. Stay safe everyone!  
 

Website - http://www.ashleyschool.com/ Twitter - @Ashley_School  

 

Ashley Action! 
As a whole school activity, we asked you to keep track of the amount of steps/distance you could do up until half term.  A 
big thank you to staff, students and parents who have been posting their results to us, what a great effort! Let us get active! 
Please visit our twitter page to see more information. 
Jake, out of sixth form, has been keeping himself busy during this lockdown, by helping his dad to deliver food parcels in the 
community. Great work Jake! I know people will appreciate your visits again over the coming weeks. 
Accessing EBooks You should have all received a text with your child's personal log in details for Halton Libraries.  Once you 
have received this information, you can login to your library account on the Halton Libraries Koha website: 
http://library.haltonbc.info/ Here you can do several things including searching the online book catalogue, accessing online 
resources, amending your account details and renewing or reserving a book. Please do not hesitate to contact school if you 
require your child’s log in details again. 
Sci Tech Daresbury are introducing a fantastic half term virtual event they are sponsoring called SunSpaceArt STEAM 
Festival. The festival includes interactive content bringing together STEM and arts for all ages! This is free to access. There 
will be fun and educational activities, talks, chats presented by scientists, artists, musicians and teachers. The daytime 
activities starting at 11am will be aimed at primary school children, families, teachers and parents. The evening activities will 
be aimed at an older audience. Please see the newsletter link page for more information. 
Ashley 6th Form celebrated the start of National Apprenticeship Week with a question and answer session with the Social 
and Economic Impact Manager @KeepmoatHomes a big thankyou to @jbakerkeepmoat for an informative and engaging 
session #NAW2021 @Apprenticeships @CareerEnt. The theme for National Apprenticeship Week 2021 is “Build the Future” 
as we encourage everyone to consider how apprenticeships can help individuals to develop the skills and knowledge 
required for a rewarding career and employers to build a workforce with future ready skills. 

Please see the Newsletter Link page for information on: Ways to Work - help finding work, training or education from 

Halton People into Jobs.                                                                                                                                                                          
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